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December 14, 2007

To Whom It May Concern:
Subject: Letter of Reference for Michele Jones’ PMP Training Course
As a visible minority, I always look for opportunities to enhance qualifications and skills in order to further advance career in the Canadian corporate world.  Last summer I attended a PMP exam prep course facilitated by Michele.
Michele is a very dedicated instructor and her comprehensive course materials helped lay the foundation for me to successfully pass the PMP exam in August.  She has effectively engaged the class, demonstrating her experience in dealing with students from diverse cultural and ethnic backgrounds.
With the PMP designation, I can now explore the various career options relating to the project management area.

Warm regards,
Rosita Bhagat, PMP

Director
Basel Program Office

The Bank of Nova Scotia 
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